
Steel City Mennonite Church 
Mid-Week Connection 

February 22, 2017 
 

Our Next Lunch Bunch will be held next Wednesday, March 1, at the Olive Garden, 50 Kunkle Drive, in Easton.  
Please sign up on the sheet in the foyer if you would like to attend. 

LVCHS is launching a “sneaker campaign.”  They are partnering with a foundation created to provide new or slightly 
used footwear to the people in the Democratic Republic of Congo.  There is an urgent need for footwear in that 
country and they hope to provide 1,000 pairs of shoes toward meeting that need.  Your participation would be greatly 
appreciated as they seek to meet a need halfway across the globe. There is a container in the foyer to put the 
rubber soled shoes in.   Please bring in your donation by the end of February. 

Ladies! Our next event is Thursday, March 16, at 9:30 a.m.  We will be going to the Country Grapevine, a country 
store in Bath that a lot of us enjoyed going to last year, and we will once again have lunch at Hampton Winds 
Restaurant.  The Hampton Winds Restaurant is the training ground for Northampton Community College’s highly-
regarded Culinary Arts program.  We will be meeting at the Hampton Winds Restaurant at 9:30 a.m.   If you prefer to 
only go to the restaurant for lunch, you can plan to meet there at noon.  Please make a note on the signup sheet if 
you will only be meeting for lunch. 

On Sunday evening, March 26, at 6:00 p.m., we are having a Talent Night at SCMC!  If you would like to share your 
talent (and we hope you are willing!), sign up on the sign-up sheet in the foyer.  This is always a fun time together. 

Jeremy and Lydia Lesser are looking to hire a part-time (20-30 hours a week) lawncare/zeroturn operator employee 
for their grass cutting business.  It is probably about 3 days.  Experience driving a truck and trailer and zero turn 
would be excellent, but we would be willing to train.  Contact them for more information, 610-625-3856 or pass along 
information to anyone who might be interested. 

SCMC 4-Night Bahamas Cruise (October 16 - 20, 2017) on Royal Caribbean's Majesty of the Seas. We would fly 
from Philadelphia to Orlando on Monday morning, October 16 and fly back to Philadelphia on Friday afternoon, 
October 20.  Ports of call would include Coco Cay, Bahamas and Nassau, Bahamas. The current costs are 
$347.00/person ($266.00/person/inside stateroom + $81.00 taxes and port fees) plus $54.00/person gratuities.  
Additional costs that cannot be projected at this time are the airfare and transfer fees from airport to cruise port and 
return.  You would need a valid U.S. Passport that doesn’t expire within 6 months of departure. 
If you have interest in this cruise, please express your interest by signing up in the foyer. 

Meet for Weekly Koffee and Konversation at the Hellertown Diner on Tuesday mornings at 8:00 a.m.  Come and 
enjoy a great time of fellowship together! 

Next Week’s Let’s Read the Bible Together Plan:  February 26, Leviticus 22-23, Psalm 92; February 27,  Leviticus 
24-25, Psalm 78 & 33; February 28, Leviticus 26-27, Psalm 100; March 1, Proverbs 1, Romans 1-2; March 2, 
Proverbs 2, Romans 3-4, Psalm 32; March 3, Proverbs 3, Romans 5-6; March 4, Proverbs 4, Romans 7-8. 

This Week:  Nursery Staff, Lisa Walters, Lydia Mohler (Alt.), Jaylen Lesser; Greeter, Dave & Debbie Faust; 
Worship Team Leader, Robert Bergey; Ushers, Lee Walters, John Cressman, Randy Willard; Children’s Message, 
Kelly Schoch 

Please Pray For . . .  Phillip & Betsy Rhodes Fisher, as they serve in Morocco; Bart & Jessica Tossenou, and 
their work in China; Nicolas & Jennifer Haddad, serving in Lebanon; Jess Bergey, as she serves with Youth With a 
Mission (YWAM), Those in authority over us (government leaders); Denis & Meghan Cela, Gladys Clemens and 
Barb Cressman. 


